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        MINOR PROJECTS REVIEW COMMITTEE 

OCTOBER 2, 2012 at 2:30 PM 

TOWN HALL, 41 SOUTH MAIN STREET 

 

In attendance: 

Members:  Vicki Smith (Chair), Ryan Borkowski, Jerry Frankenfield, William Desch, Don 

Ware, Mike Evans 

 

Others:  Craig Lewis, Ken Packard, Patrick O’Hern, Richard Whitmore, Jeff Doyle 

 

 

MINUTES:  The minutes of September 4, 2012 were approved on a motion by Mike Evans 

and a second by William Desch, with Jerry Frankenfield and Don Ware abstaining. 

 

012-47  Submission of Application for Minor Project Review by Patrick O’Hern, Agent 

for Dartmouth College, property owner of record, to construct a 155 sq ft equipment 

storage room on the east side of Thompson Arena, located at 4 Summer Court, Tax 

Map 34, Lot 102, in the “I” zoning district. 

 

This is being reviewed as a minor project because it involves an addition that is less than 

1500 square feet.   

 

Neighbor Jeff Doyle asked what would be stored in the shed.  The shed will be used for out 

of season uniform and equipment storage.  It also serves as a drop off point for dirty sports 

uniforms.   

 

Not one member of the Committee had any questions.  

 

On a motion by Ryan Borkowski and a second by William Desch the Committee 

unanimously found that they had enough information to make a decision, that the project 

conforms to standards and requirements set forth in Article IX and that the application was 

complete.  On a motion to approve the project as shown on the plans made by Jery 

Frankenfield and seconded by Mike Evans, there was unanimous approval.  

 

 

 

ADJOURN:  The meeting adjourned at 2:42 PM. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Vicki Smith, Chair & Scribe 


